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From: Gallaghar, Robert 
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 8:43 AM
To: bawheatley@srmediclcenter.org
Cc: jjohnson@radiology.vi
Subject: Request for Additional Information - Mail Control No. 611211
 
License No.      55-17986-01
Docket No.       03013764
Control No.       611211
 
PLEASE CONFIRM RECEIPT OF THIS REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION BY RETURN
EMAIL
 
Dear Mr. Wheatley;
 
This letter is in regards to you letter dated January 10, 2019 requesting to add Yuri E. Peterkin, M.D. to
License No. 55-17986-01 as an authorized user for byproduct materials permitted by 10 CFR 35.100,
35.200, and 35.300.  Due to changes in the language used by the American Board of Radiology (ABR) on
ABR certificates from 2017 forward we are not able to accept the Board Certification of Dr. Peterkin. 
Therefore you must use the alternate pathway to demonstrate training and experience and preceptor
attestation for use of byproduct materials for 10 CFR 35.100, 35.200, and 35.300.  Please complete NRC
Form 313A (AUD) and NRC Form 313A (AUT), both of which may be found in Appendix B in NUREG-
1556, Vol. 9, Rev. 2. “Consolidated Guidance About Materials Licenses Program-Specific Guidance
About Medical Use Licenses.”   This guidance may be found using the following link:
https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML0734/ML073400289.pdf.
 
Please contact Robert Gallaghar at (610) 337-5182 or by email at Robert.gallaghar@nrc.gov if you have
any questions.

Regards,
 
Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC, Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax
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